
Tuesday, January 9, 2024 

Announcements 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Dons:  Tomorrow is College Wear Wednesday.  All 
students and staff are welcome to participate.  Wear your 
college gear-shirts, hats, lanyards, etc!  ONLY COLLEGE 
HATS WILL BE ALLOWED ON WEDNESDAYS!  The 
2nd period class with the most participation at the end of 
each grading quarter will win a class prize!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention ALL Students:  Thursday will be the last day to 
request any class changes.  Make sure you have submitted 
a Request to see Counselor Google Form to your counselor 
or you will not be called out.  If you have submitted the 
request form and have not been called out yet, please check 
with your counselor to make sure they received the form.  
As a reminder, when submitting a schedule/class change 
request, there must be a valid reason for the change.  Most 
of our courses are year-long courses, therefore you will 
need to remain the semester 2 of that course.  Be advised 
that requests to change teachers are not granted.  
Counselors will finish all schedule changes this Friday.  
Please stop by to see Mrs. Merrick if you have any 
questions.  
 

Boys Frosh Soccer vs Montebello 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

For Dons, By Dons is currently looking for second semester 
tutors from a variety of subjects to help their fellow 
classmates.  This is a great chance to help your peers, gain 
leadership skills and get community service hours.  If this is 
something you might be interested in, the sigh-up is in our 
Instagram bio. 
 
Welcome Back Dons!  NAMI wants to welcome you to 
2024.  Come to the Gym on Wednesday for some fun games 
and activities! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  There will be a Pet Supply Drive being 
held now through March 29th.  Please donate any pet 
related items such as:  food, blankets, toys, etc.  These 
donations will be given to the VIDA Rescue Shelter.   
Community Service Hours will be given for your donations.  
Drop off your donations at Room 405, 406, 504 or 506.   
Donation boxes will be present at any of these four AVID 
rooms. 

Clubs & Activities 



Faculty Section 

 

 

 

 

Please Release The Following 

Boys Frosh Soccer 

@ 2:00 

Tuesday, January 9, 2024  

Group C 

has duty this week 


